
School Organisation for Week 1 

 

Tuesday 13th July- Friday 16th July – Although parents are encouraged to keep their children at 

home, the school is open to students and families that need it. 

There will only be minimal staff supervision and one unit of work for students, whether they are 

learning from home or in the classroom will be provided. If attending, all students must bring 

their own drink bottle and food. 

 

Learning from Home 

 

Teachers will be using either Google Classrooms, Dojo or Zoom to engage with students and 

will provide more detailed information for all families later today. 

Hard copies of the above for those who do not have access to technology will be available for 

collection from our Kiss and Drop on Tuesday between 9.30am and 11.00am. 

 

School Operations 

 

Non-essential visitors are not permitted on school sites, so please use the Kiss and Drop /pick up 

drive through area or crossing gate in the mornings and afternoons. Staff will be rostered to 

assist. For any other requirements please phone the office prior to entering the school grounds. 

Students must not attend school if unwell, even with mild symptoms of COVID-19. 

Any person with any COVID-19 symptoms must be sent home and not return to school unless: 

• they have isolated for 10 days, when no medical certificate is available 

• they have a negative COVID-19 test result and are symptom free. 

In circumstances where children have other medical reasons for recurrent symptoms, a letter 

from their GP is sufficient to negate the requirement for a negative test. 

Parents should also follow the physical distancing advice and avoid gathering outside of school 

gates and adhere to mask-wearing requirements. 

The canteen and uniform shop are not permitted to operate and the P&C meeting scheduled for 

tonight has been postponed. 

 

Attendance 

 

All students learning from home will be required to log in for their daily attendance and 

wellbeing check at a time set by your class teacher. Attendance will be marked based on these 

daily meetings and the level of engagement in the work set. If your child is unable to complete 

their learning from home, please contact the class teacher to justify this non-attendance. 

The following resources are highly recommended to support your children in being responsible 

online users: 

• Cyber safe families – an overview of cyber safety 

• Technology and wellbeing – useful tips and tools 

• Digital citizenshipExternal link – a collection of articles and resources to maximise students’ 

use of technology 

 

The wellbeing of our students and families is a priority and we will have support staff available 

if required. The class teacher or front office will be available to respond to your concerns. 



For further advice regarding how education is providing learning continuity to students, please 

follow this link 

http://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families 

 

Our focus is on the safety of our school community, so thank you for your support as we 

continue to work together in the education of your children. 

Sharlene Percival 

Principal 

 

http://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families

